
Public Notice  
Gladwin County 

Public Accuracy Test   
 

To the qualified electors of Gladwin County, Michigan: 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Accuracy Test of the electronic equipment that will be used for Early 

Voting of the County Site for the 2024 August Primary Election is re-scheduled as follows: 

 

Wednesday, July 10: 
Gladwin County   4:30 p.m.  401 W. Cedar Ave., Gladwin MI 48624  

 

This test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer programming used to tabulate the votes cast at the 

election meets the requirements of Michigan Election Law (MCL 168.798(1). 

 

This is an open meeting, and this notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act. 

 

Karrie Hulme, 

Gladwin County Clerk 

 

Posting Date 07/08/2024 

Publication Date 07/10/2024 


